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Dear Mums, Dads, Carers,

Following the death of Queen Elizabeth II, (RIP), an announcement has been made that an additional Bank Holiday will be in place on Monday, 19th September 2022, to coincide with the State Funeral.

This does impact on school. 

As with other Bank Holidays, there will be no access to school meals, transport or support services.

The safety and wellbeing of the children in our care is our priority therefore, St Anthony’s Primary School will remain closed, on this date. School will resume, for all, on Tuesday, 20th September 2022 at the usual times.

As a school community, we offer our prayers for the happy repose of the soul of Queen Elizabeth II. We also remember, in our prayers, her family and all those who mourn her death. May all find comfort in their faith.

Thank you for your continued support.

Ms Á Fleming
Ms Á Fleming

    [image: http://larneandinverps.co.uk/cmsfiles/items/pageimages/awards/400_400/glob_1_1.png]                  [image: Eco Schools logo]            [image: Image result for sustrans]
Principal: Ms Á Fleming

image1.png




image2.png
GLOBAL

LEARNING
. Programme




image3.png
V

L)
.'a%&':s“" .‘rﬂ ECO-SCHOOLS
BEAUTIFUL




image4.gif
susgmljg!v}s




